Lamb Chiropractic Clinic Ltd
Howard Lamb D.C.

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ
020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018

20* June 2024

IOPC Reference: 2023/195530

Dear IOPC,

Please find attached multiple letters to multiple people, on the subject of child X. Sir Mark
Rowley originally received these letters on 22% November 2022 which you should have
received by now. T have attached copies of them in case you have not yet received them.

The statutory guidance of the police complaints system shows that you have cleatly breached

Chapter 4 (a learning culture); Chapter 6 (action on receipt); Chapter 9 (referrals); and Chapter

10 (schedule 3 of the Police Reform Act 2002). The rest become supetfluous du to no action
and breaches in the first 10.

These breaches of protocols, procedures, and codes of practice from Sir Mark and the IOPC
need to be addressed. Regarding the freedom of information act, please send information held
on myself and Child X. Also please send me full written details of your complaint’s procedure,
as schedule 3 clearly states “the complainant has a right to view the outcome of a complaint™,

I am sending the same bundle to individuals in the media and politics to ask them to contact
the government as to why this has seemingly been covered up.

Yours sincerely,

Howard Lamb,
DC



